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Continuation of complaint against Frontier Communications by Anne Hess, 34348 County Road 402, 
Warsaw, OH 43844; account #74032799160501005:

There is no cell service at all in this valley and about 25 families who have nothing but their landlines for 
any kind of emergency services. Frontier Communications seems to ignore this area and concern 
themselves more with money makers in urban areas. I have talked to half a dozen people at Frontier 
Communications about these problems, including letters to the president and the only response I get Is 
a lot of patronizing rhetoric, or they want to share their own experiences with bad service, or they want 
to talk about my complaints to the PUCO, but not a hint of how to resolve this problem which has been 
going on for about 15 years, give or take. One customer service person was even trying to sell me more 
services in the midst of my complaint. Another told me I could contact her any time when my phone 
went out but would not give me her email address. I asked her how I should contact her and she told me 
I would just have to go and use someone else's phone, t do have an email for one of the compan/s 
president's mediators but she claims she can't help with these issues because she Isn't in the complaint 
department. She also told me that the company has the right to make the decision as to which area they 
want to spend their resources

In response to Frontier Communication's response of what the $73 per month that we pay covers; it 
consists of caller ID and unlimited long distance, which is considered basic service these days. They also 
did not respond to my complain that on July 4,2018 it took two weeks for a repair man to fix the issue 
because they did not give him the repair ticket until the day before and the repairman himself did not 
know why, as he stated that he should have received it within a day or two and could have fixed in that 
time period as there was no mass outage. I talked to a customer service person 4 times about the length 
of time to fix this problem and they all said that I am scheduled for two weeks and the repairman will be 
there then. We also do not receive any communications from Frontier Communications as to when the 
problem is fixed or what caused the outage.

Every outage reported has always been automatically set for 14 days. They won't confirm that this is 
their policy, but this needs addressed. 14 days is a long time without any kind of phone services for 
elderly people. But no one at Frontier Communications is helping or even listening. Alt they need to do is 
spend the resources to replace this antiquated equipment to keep these phones from repeatedly going 
down.


